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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, and Broward County announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: April 12, 2022, 5:30 p.m. The Public Meeting will be offered in two different formats: virtual and in-person.

PLACE: To participate in the virtual (online) Public Meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone please register using the link below: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1273934175466339341

Participants can also use their phone by dialing in to (415)655-0060, Access code: 779-243-241

The in-person Public Meeting will take place at the Jensen Beach Chamber of Commerce Community Center located at 1912 NE Jensen Beach Boulevard, Jensen Beach, Florida 34957. The latest social distancing guidelines will be followed.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four will hold a Public Meeting for a roadway improvement project along State Road (SR) 732/Jensen Beach Causeway from NE Indian River Drive to SR A1A, in Martin County. The project identification number is 440473-1-52-01.
Both formats will consist of a formal presentation followed by an open discussion. Staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance. Comments and questions will be responded to in the order received. If your question is not responded to during the event, a response will be provided in writing following the public meeting. Questions and comments may also be submitted prior to the public meeting by emailing the Project Manager.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Mr. Adham Naiem, P.E. at (954)777-4440 or via email at Adham.Naiem@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Mr. Adham Naiem, P.E. at (954)777-4440 or via email at Adham.Naiem@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
